Messages for Remittance Advices dated January 5, 2023 – January 12, 2023
	TO Hospital and rehabilitative hospital providers
	RE: MUMP Reinstated – Effective 1/1/2023

	Effective 1/1/2023, the Medicaid Utilization Management Program (MUMP) will be reinstated. This is effective for admissions starting 1/1/2023. Claims analysis will be performed for any claims submitted today that would require a MUMP authorization.

	TO: PROSTHETICS (DME) Providers
	RE: Prosthetic and Orthotic Devices Rate Increase Effective 1/1/2023

	Attention Providers: Effective January 1, 2023, an increased rate for Prosthetic and Orthotic devices rates will begin.

	TO: All Providers
	RE: Physician Visit Benefit Limit Increase from 12 to 16

	Effective 7/1/2022, the limit on Physician visits increased from 12 to 16 per year. Until System changes are complete, the following workaround will assist providers in obtaining the increased benefits for Physician visit counts.

- Providers will use the current extension of benefits process that is in place and used today to request a PA to exceed the current 12 visits and get 16 visits for beneficiaries until otherwise notified.


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/ARMedicARChliaid/Provider.
